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ASSEMBLY MEMBER

Assembly Member Jaime Williams
5318 Avenue N, 1st Floor, Brooklyn 11234

HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO ALL OF THE 59TH ASSEMBLY DISTRICT!



ASSEMBLY MEMBER’S MESSAGE
Dear Constituents,

I want to take this opportunity to invite you and the ENTIRE 59th Assembly 
District to the Christmas/Holiday Lighting Spectacular on Monday, 
December 2, 2019 at 6:00 PM located at 9306 Flatlands Avenue, Brooklyn, 
NY 11236.

As some of you may know, for the past few years I’ve had the distinct honor to help bring to 
life Mrs. Claus. I hope to be able to see and greet each one of you personally. Let the magic of 
this year’s holiday lights bring peace and love to you and our wonderful district.

Sincerely,

Assembly Member Jaime Williams

For more information regarding this event or any other community issue, 
please contact Assembly Member Jaime Williams at 718-252-2124


